



27 Adar 5775 March 18, 2015

Dear Parent:

This is your chance to make a real difference.

Within the next two weeks, as the New York state budget for 2015-16 is being finalized, Governor Andrew Cuomo and legislative leaders will decide whether to create an "education investment tax credit." This tax credit could translate into many millions of dollars for scholarship programs for needy children in our yeshivos.

We are calling upon all parents to reach out to Governor Cuomo, urging him to make good on his campaign pledge to enact tax credits now.

Please take a moment to call the Governor in his Albany office at 518-474-8390, or in his Manhattan office at 212-681-4579, and let him know that you are counting on him to deliver education investment tax credits now!

Thank you for your help on this important matter. May Ha'kadosh Baruch Hu crown all of our collective efforts with much hatzlacha!

Sincerely,

Rabbi Chaim Dovid Zwiebel

Clin Fil mild

CDZ/aa